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Getting the
Party Started




Handling
/OOM!




Leads in Community Service - Special
recognition drawing for our contributing
members. We missed you Danal
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Installation of Officers
Lead by Marc1a Dams nommatmg committee chalr

Sue Bennorth President; Patti Voyles, 15t VP - Councﬂ Rep; Kr1s Dolan 224 VP Programs;

Penny Lawrence, Treasurer; Connie Sitar, Secretary
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Gift Exchange










Quilty Pleasures
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Fhe END

Happy Holidays to all. We missed those who couldn’t attend. Here’s hoping that next

year will show improvement in our circumstances. To all have a wonderful holiday!

For the Show and Share quilts at the meeting or sent in for the slide show, please see

the website for them where you found this one under Photos!
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